
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date: January 7, 2020 

Contact: Rep. McGuire, 608-266-5504 

 

Rep. McGuire Statement on Violence in Washington D.C.  

MADISON – Rep. Tip McGuire made the following statement on the violence in the U.S. 

Capitol yesterday:  

“The peaceful transition of power is the foundation of our democracy. The violence we saw 

from Trump supporters in Washington D.C. yesterday was unacceptable. Our Constitution 

protects the right to peaceful political protest, not to violence. While I am grateful that 

order was restored and democracy is intact, make no mistake: preserving democracy 

requires our daily attention, and we must remain vigilant.” 
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